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Utility Center Field Hearing Postponed 

 
 

Today the Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission announced the public field hearing for 
the pending rate case of Utility Center, doing business as Aqua Indiana, scheduled for 
January 29, 2008 in Meeting Rooms A & B of the Allen County Public Library, 900 Library 
Plaza in Fort Wayne has been postponed. 
 
Due to the recent acquisition of the utility’s north system by the city of Fort Wayne, 
Utility Center needs to modify its case in chief. The postponement will allow the utility to  
provide the most accurate information to rate payers who may be interested in providing 
testimony. 
 
The field hearing will be rescheduled; the new date and location will be announced soon. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


